
Dear Dr. Cotter,                                                                                                                                         1st qtr 2016
     Warm greetings!
     The first quarter flew quickly. But we thank the Lord for His strength and His abundant grace that sustained us to 
keep marching. The realization of our goals for the last five years were very inspiring and our motivation. The 
succeeding five years are more exciting as we face another challenge, the sustainability of our local missions and  
building projects in the provinces of Takeo, Preyveng and Khandal. We praise and thanked the Lord for the family of 
Lucro Daniel and Lucro Makara, when they got saved, they gave a piece of land for the ministry.  
       Rejoice with us for the 153 souls who heard the gospel and 133 souls who accepted Jesus as their Savior for this 
quarter. We also praise the Lord to our Haley’s House of Hope children who are actively involved in soul winning.  
Indeed, it was a blessing to see the fruits of our collaboration in mission. It’s not in vain!                                       
       In behalf of Lifegate Baptist Church, thank you for your prayers and financial support. The Lord knows how we  
cherish our partnership.

                                                                               “TO GOD BE THE GLORY”


